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With regret and deep sorrow the Senior Class of 1965 dedicates this page to the memory of our classmate, Richard 
Halverson. Last August 5th, Dick was killed by accidental suffocation while experimenting with a plastic bag in the 
basement of his home. His death has created a gap in our school life. 

  

 
As a normal active teenager, Dick had many hobbies including music (playing the piano, bass, and guitar), 
photography, fishing, golf, tennis, and electronics. In working on electronics, he had made an oscilloscope for MHS 
last year, and, two weeks before he died, he had started a tape recorder for the Science Fair in 1965 at MHS. During 
the summer, Dick took care of the sound system for the weekly band concerts. As a member of Grace Lutheran 
Church, he participated in Senior Luther League and ran the sound system for one service each week at church. 

  

His life is held in memory by the Class of 1965. 

 
 
This picture taken from Kodak 1965 (Memorial yearbook) 


